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CONGRATULATIONS ON REGIMENTAL DAY 

 
 
HM Government of Gibraltar congratulates the Royal Gibraltar Regiment on their 
celebration of Regimental Day on Saturday 28th April. This year will also be a particularly 
special occasion as the Regiment will still be mounting Guard at Buckingham Palace on 
this day which in effect is the Regiment’s Birthday. The Chief Minister said: “HM 
Government of Gibraltar wishes the Commanding Officer, Officers and all the ranks, all the 
very best for the future. The Regiment and all its ranks know they can count on the full 
support of the Government and I am sure of the people of Gibraltar for the continued 
success of the Regiment now and always. You have made, and will continue to make 
Gibraltar very proud indeed and not just on ceremonial occasions but also on the 
operational deployments where all ranks have shown their ability is first class and well up 
to the standard expected in the British Army.” 
 
 


